
Cougar Club 
October  2019-2020 

Important Dates 

OCT 30 Bounce House 

NOV 11 CLOSED 

NOV 15 Minimum-Day* 

NOV 19 & 20 Minimum Day* 

NOV 25-27 Thanksgiving Camp* 

NOV 28 & 29 CLOSED 

DEC 23-JAN 3 CLOSED 

*Minimum Days and Full Day 

Camps are inclusive to Before 

& After School Tuition only. 

 

Fall Art 

In addition to the after school basics like snack and 

homework, our Cougar Club students also 

participate in art activities. As we enter the Fall 

Season, the Cougar Club Teachers will be offering a 

variety of creative arts and crafts. Check your child’s 

Cougar Club file periodically for your take home art, 

and find opportunities to peek in the Cougar Club to 

see it all on display.  

Bounce House Wednesday OCT 30 

Cougar Club has scheduled a Bounce House 

afternoon for our after-school Cougar Club 

students. They will be jumping right after snack 

from 3:30-4:30 PM. 

Friday Movie Days 
Every Friday Afternoon we have movie day in place of Homework Club. 

Movies are rated G or PG and reviewed by Common Sense Media. 



Cougar Athletics 
The school year athletics have begun. If you are picking-up 

during a game please wait for a break to enter the Cougar 

Club room, or walk through the kitchen and enter  the Cougar 

Room from the outside door.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Go Cougars!  

Cougar Club Sports Participation 

We participate as audience members to home games through out the school year. Our hope is to provide 

students exposure to a variety of sports, spark interest, encourage school spirit, cheer on our peers, and 

enjoy an authentic school experience.  

Pick-up Line 

Please make sure to let your WVCA Teacher or the 

office know when your child will be in the pick-up line. 

Cougar Club partners with WVCA to ensure all of our 

students are accounted for and where they should be 

after school. Your partnership and communication is 

key to their safety.  

Tracy Community Church 

Harvest Festival 

Thursday, October 31 

6:30 PM-8:30 PM 

Join a family friendly event with us!  


